
Dear Kentucky JCI Senator, 

  
Time seems to fly.  We will be holding our Annual May Elections 
meeting on May 18th.  As we have in the recent past, we will be meeting 
at the Talbott Tavern at 11:30 for lunch and fellowship.  We will adjourn 
to their Board Room by 1:30 PM for our meeting and elections.  This 
gathering is open to all Senators so we hope you will add this to your 
calendar and join us for lunch and the meeting or for either if your time 
does not allow for both.  Please let me know if you plan to arrive for 
lunch so the Tavern will set for enough people.   We look forward to 
seeing you soon. 

  
-- 

Brad Blain 

bblain22@gmail.com 

(859) 421-4108 

  
FYI Current Nominations for Office for the 2024-25 Year 

President             JeNie Altman 

VP                        Will Chester 

Secretary              Donna R. Cassell 
Treasurer             Jim Dulin 

 

The floor will open for nominations and elections will take place at the 
May 18th meeting. 
 

Cyndi Thornburg Schnell, 61668 

mailto:bblain22@gmail.com

